
Meeting Minutes  

CPS School Governance Council  

December 15, 2016 

“A Tradition of Excellence-Making it Personal” 

Members Present: Gina Bishop, Allison Nelson, Carolann Boulier, Suzi Madrid, 

Jessica Mitcham, Gay Miller, and Sarah Emerson 

Inspiration: “You are never too old to set another goal or to dream a new 

dream.” 

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Approved 

Principal’s Report:  

Dr. Hinesley to present 

Old Business:  

CPS electrical upgrade and administrative area plans 

New Business: 

 Dr. Hinesley shared plans for the renovation of the school. Renovations will begin on May 20, 

2017.  Renovations are expected to finish by January, 2018.  

Dr. Hinesley also discussed the possibility of changing school hours in order to assist with buses 

and transportation.  This would decrease the amount of drivers needed and allow the system to 

hire full time bus drivers.  

 

 

Next meeting will be Thursday, January 19, 2017 at 7:15 am.  


